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We know that parents are eager to hear about plans for camp this summer, and we want
to assure you that the safety and health of campers and staff is always our highest priority.
We understand the importance of the camp experience and recognize that children and
their families need it now more than ever.

As of today, we hope to be able to hold Pine Tree Camps summer programs. We continue
to monitor guidance by state and local officials and the American Camp Association and
will respond accordingly.

We will share any updates as they become available, but in the meantime, if you have
additional questions, email jarubin@lynn.edu or call the camp office at 561-237-7310.
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